
          

 

Palmyra’s Town Yard Debris Spring Cleanup Dates are May 28th – May 31st, 

2024.  

The highway department will be making one trip around the town, so 
please have your debris in front of your property by 8 AM on May 28th as 
they do not know which day they will be on your road. This is a “one and 
done” pickup, meaning once we complete a road, we will not be back.  

Yard debris is considered leaves, grass clippings, shrubs and branches no 
larger than 6 inches in diameter and 3 feet long.  The use of brown paper 
bags is preferred when possible!  

The crew will not pick up plastic bags, dirt, boards, logs, cardboard, 
furniture, paper, building materials, or metal items. 

Additionally, there is an area at the Palmyra Highway Dept. on Kent St. 

designated for Palmyra residents to drop off yard debris.  

We would like to thank you for your cooperation and please feel free to 
call (315) 597-5532 if you have any additional questions. 
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